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To whom it may concern,

Even though I have seen the signs for more than a year, I was not
fully understanding the issues until I read the article in the June edition of the Hoodview magazine.

To say I was appalled, is an understatement!  My residence is in Gresham Butte area however my
grandchildren are in schools at West Orient and Barlow.  Their home is in an area which will more than
likely be one of the roads which will be used for transportation to and from the Cottrell planned water
filtration site.  The number of trucks going to and from the location on a daily basis and for several
years only means that there will be not only congestion but also hazardous materials which will
probably cause serious problems and possible accidents.  

The surrounding roads may also be of great concern since they are rural roads which may not be able
to sustain heavy traffic especially with heavy duty trucks hauling very heavy materials.

I am seriously concerned for the rural habitat as well as the residential areas of the surrounding area. 
There must be a better site within Multnomah County which would not affect rural areas, nurseries,
small businesses, schools, and such.  

The City of Portland must be able to assume solutions to their own 
self-made problems and not infringe upon the rights of the County.

Sincerely,

Gini Moldovanyi
Resident of Gresham
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